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On Monday the 30th of May 2016, 22 delegates, representing European local hearing aid/care professional 

associations in 13 countries, attended the AEA General Assembly in Brussels. 

They jointly defined the further strategy for the AEA and approved the new Code of Conduct for Hearing 

Aid/Care professionals. 

Important to note, is that this code of conduct is also approved and supported by EFHOH, the European 

Federation of Hard of Hearing People. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


